
  

                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                         Palestinian Chapter 

    

                                                                    Date: 16th March 2021 

Dear President  

Dear officers of ILAE Chapters 

Dear Colleagues and Friends  

 

It’s a great honor my desire to run for election for member of The ILAE Eastern 

Mediterranean Committee for the 2021 – 2025 term. 

 

It has been privilege to serve as a chairman of The ILAE – Palestinian Chapter, 

Working hardly with other Palestinian Neurologists for educational, research 

which are essential in understanding, diagnosing and treating persons with 

epilepsy. 

 

- It is important strengthen the collaboration with The WFN, EAN, PAN 

Arab Union of Neurological Societies (PAUNS) and other professional 

organizations in Neurology that will contribute to the improvement of care 

and raising awareness about epilepsy.  

- Improve and encourage local and regional collaboration between 

committees is ILAE and IBE in action on epilepsy. 



- Encouraging a national support epilepsy program in agreement with WHO 

announcement. 

- Strengthen the collaboration with The Palestinian Ministry of Health for 

awareness national registry for epilepsy in Palestine and Arab countries. 

- To work hardly with all pharmaceutical companies to provide all 

antiepileptic drugs for all epileptic patients.  

 

I would be grateful for your support and hope to work together for the people 

who are suffering from epilepsy overall the world. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Adel J. Misk  MD. ASS Prof. 

 

 

 

 


